




where FNS was working with the State under a corrective action plan unrelated to COVID-19. 
These requests should also include plans to return to a new normal in a reasonably short time
frame.   Because approvals for adjustments beyond August will be extremely limited, States
should make arrangements to ensure they are able to return to their new normal by
September 1, 2020. 
 
We stand ready to provide technical assistance and answer any of your questions. 
 
Thanks.
 
Gene Malveaux
SNAP Director
U.S. Department of Agriculture | Food & Nutrition Service | Southeast Region
61 Forsyth Street SW, Ste. 8T36 | Atlanta, GA 30303
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